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Front Range Woodturners

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

Our next meeting will be May 2, 2000, at Schlosser’s.

Our guest for this meeting is Keith Gotschall. Keith makes his living from woodworking and this
should be an interesting meeting.

Our demonstrator for May was to be be Guilio Marcolongo, from Australia. The current oil price
gouging increased the price of his connection to Denver by about $300 and he has decided to
pass this time.

Ken Sager, New Zealand,was tentatively scheduled for the June meeting. His wife’s health
concerns will probably force him to cancel his trip here.

So now you can get a feel for the frustration Al experiences in trying\ to schedule the
demonstrators. If you have any ideas or wish to demonstrate yourself, please see Al at the next
meeting.

The Utah Woodturning Symposium is at BYU in Provo, UT. June 1.2. & 3. 2000 . Again this
year Craft Supplies, USA is hosting “Super Wednesday” all day May 31st. This is a free day of
turning demonstrations, discounted tools and a free lunch. Also Craft Supplies will host Fall Fest
2000, September 22 & 23. Two days of demonstrations of tools, lathes, finishes and etc.

If any of you would like to get the Rocky Mountain Woodturners newsletter via e-mail, please
send your request to Nancy Quick-Brewer: Woodturns@aol.com.

In my ongoing battles with AOL, it would appear ACL's latest salvo has dealt a crippling blow to
some of my address book. Some of my e-mail addresses are missing. If you have e-mail
capabilities, and would like to have the newsletter via e-mail or if you have been getting it via e-
mail and are not now, please contact me at DSifers@aol.com. Sorry for any inconvenience.

Dave

If you have something to add to the newsletter, you can contact me by mail : Dave Sifers -3102
Southern St-Brighton, CO 80601 or by e-mail : DSifers@aol.com



